FYI, this was sent to a number of MEPs. 




=====================

Dear  XXX

I am contacting you on behalf of Federico Pochat, CEO at Patagonia Bioenergia S.A and Executive Director of CARBIO (Argentinean Chamber of Biofuels), who would like to meet to have a brief exchange of views on biofuels. In particular, on aspects of the Renewable Directive like default and actual values, sustainability criteria and trade issues on either Monday 15 February or Tuesday 16 February 2010. 

Mr. Pochat represents one of the largest biodiesel producers of Argentina with significant biodiesel exports to the European Union. As a key player in the Argentinean biofuels industry and member of the Round Table of Responsible Soy (RTRS), he would like to explain that Argentinean biodiesel is one of the world’s most competitive and sustainable biofuels, adhering to the highest international environmental standards.
Thanking you in advance for letting me know whether a brief meeting on 15 or 16 February is possible, taking into account this is during your constituency week.
Kind regards,

Laetitia Bourgeix
Advisor to Patagonia Bioenergia

(http://www.patagoniabioenergia.com.ar/en/index.htm)
 
  Burson•Marsteller
  37 Square de Meeûs
  1000 Brussels - Belgium
  Tel:   +32.2.743.66.01
  Fax:  +32.2.733.66.11
 
  Email: laetitia.bourgeix@bm.com
  Web: www.bmbrussels.eu
 
 

Burson-Marsteller sprl/bvba, a division of WPP plc, is registered in Belgium, Square de Meeûs 37, 1000 Brussels  -  VAT BE 0425.042.518 -  RPM Brussels
